
 

STATE OF CONNECTICUT 
CONNECTICUT SITING COUNCIL  

Ten Franklin Square, New Britain, CT  06051 
Phone: (860) 827-2935  Fax: (860) 827-2950 

E-Mail: siting.council@ct.gov 
Web Site: portal.ct.gov/csc 

  
VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL 
 
January 19, 2024 
 
Jeffrey Barbadora 
Permitting Specialist 
Crown Castle 
1800 W. Park Drive, Suite 250 
Westborough, MA 01581 
Jeff.Barbadora@crowncastle.com 
 
RE: EM-VER-057-220627 - Cellco Partnership d/b/a Verizon Wireless notice of intent to 

modify an existing telecommunications facility located at 363 Riversville Road, 
Greenwich, Connecticut. Request for Extension of Construction. 

 
Dear Jeffrey Barbadora: 
 
The Connecticut Siting Council (Council) is in receipt of the request for an extension of 
construction time submitted on behalf of Verizon Wireless, for the above-referenced exempt 
modification request, dated January 18, 2024.  
 
Pursuant to Condition No. 11 of the Council’s decision letter dated August 1, 2022, the Council 
hereby grants an extension of time until August 1, 2024 to complete construction.   
 
This extension is granted with the understanding that the Council will be notified should Verizon 
Wireless decide not to proceed with construction. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Melanie A. Bachman 
Executive Director 
 
MAB/IN/laf 
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From: Barbadora, Jeff <Jeff.Barbadora@crowncastle.com>  
Sent: Thursday, January 18, 2024 3:26 PM 
To: CSC-DL Siting Council <Siting.Council@ct.gov> 
Subject: EM-VER-057-220627_363 Riversville Road Greenwich, CT - 841290 
 
Good afternoon, 
 
Verizon would like to extend this approval. 
 
Please let me know if you have any questions. 
 
Thanks, 
 
 
Jeffrey Barbadora 
Permitting Specialist 
781-970-0053 
 
Crown Castle 
1800 W. Park Drive, Suite 250 
Westborough, MA 01581 
 
 

This email may contain confidential or privileged material. Use or disclosure of it by 
anyone other than the recipient is unauthorized. If you are not an intended recipient, 
please delete this email.  
 


